Suspect sought for theft, property damage

Tuesday, October 11, 2016
The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office is asking for help in identifying the two men in these videos.

On September 30, 2016, they entered Auto X Change in the 5800 block of North Market Street where one of the
men said he was interested in purchasing a car. While a salesman took him outside to the lot, the second man
stayed behind in the office and went through the salesman’s desk without permission. Detectives believe he
may have unlawfully handled property belonging to the business and caused damage to office furniture.

This suspect is being sought for theft and property damage. Detectives believe the other man in the video could
have information that will assist in this investigation.

If you can identify either man, please contact Det. Andy Scoggins at 681-0700 or the Caddo Sheriff's Office at
675-2170.

https://youtu.be/z71vCi-AhXg

https://youtu.be/PywFCOSHe5w
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